
From: Hilary A. Parker <haparker@princeton.edu> 

Date: Wed, Nov 2, 2022 at 10:09 AM 

Subject: RE: Request for Information about Divestment Policy 

To: Alex Norbrook <alexnorbrook@princeton.edu> 

Cc: Nate Howard <natehoward@princeton.edu> 

Dear Alex and Nate, 

Thank you for writing. While the University doesn’t publicly disclose details about the holdings of the 

endowment or its investment strategy except for in rare circumstances when a formal dissociation 

proceeding reaches a certain level of maturity, we do want to provide members of the community 

with a sense of the impact of PRINCO’s step toward achieving a net-zero endowment portfolio over 

time. Public fossil fuel companies represented about $1B of the endowment when we announced 

the action to eliminate all holdings in publicly traded fossil fuel companies. 

I hope this is helpful. 

Sincerely, 

VP Parker 

 

From: Alexander Norbrook <an4725@princeton.edu> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 3:21 PM 

To: Hilary A. Parker <haparker@princeton.edu> 

Cc: Nate Howard <natehoward@princeton.edu> 

Subject: Request for Information about Divestment Policy 

Dear Vice President Parker, 

Nate Howard and I are members of Divest Princeton writing to request clarification about 

Princeton's fossil fuel holdings. Would you mind providing us with information around how much of 

Princeton's fossil fuel endowment was invested in privately traded versus publicly traded fossil fuel 

companies? 

Thank you for your time. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

Alex Norbrook and Nate Howard, Divest Princeton Co-Coordinator 


